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FINAL TAXES DUE
Wed. October 15", 2014

Please note the office will be open.

THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY
Please note that the Prince Township Office
will be closed on Monday October 13", 2014.

HOLIDAY GARBAGE

Garbage and recycling collection will be
delayed one day as a result of the Thanksgiving
Day Holiday. This includes Prince Lake
garbage pick up.

BLUE BOX COLLECTION

Town Line to 4185 Second Line West
Oct. 7"
Oct. 21™
Nov. 4"
Marshall Drive to end of Gros Cap
Oct. 15"
Oct. 28"
Nov. 12"

PRINCE LAKE
Last garbage pick up for the season is October

28™ 2014. Anyone requiring tags please call or
drop by the municipal office. (705-779-2992)

ACCESS TO NATURAL GAS FOR
PRINCE TOWNSHIP

If you have not already expressed your interest
in wanting natural gas, please come into the
office and fill out a form.

NEWSLETTER
October 2014
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ALL CANDIDATES MEETING

Are you happy with the way your Township is
being run?

Do you want to see some changes?

Now is the time to find out what your
candidates for Reeve and Councillor stand for
and what they can/will do for you. Come out to
hear them speak and ask your questions.

Wed. Oct. 8, 2014
7:00 p.m. at the Prince Township Hall

This meeting is
Organized & sponsored by Prince WI

Advanced Voting Days
Sat. Oct. 18", 2014
10am. -6 p.m.
Municipal Office
3042 Second Line West

Election Day
October 27", 2014
Community Hall
3042 Second Line West

LIST OF CERTIFIED CANDIDATES
MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS Act, 1996 s. 11(4) (2)

Notice is hereby given to the Municipal Electors of the
TOWNSHIP OF PRINCE

NAME OF OFFICE
CANDIDATE
BLUNT, Antionette Reeve
LAMMING, Ken Reeve (I)
AMADIO, Dave Councillor
CHAMBERS, Ian Councillor (I)
MATTHEWS, Michael | Councillor
PALUMBO, Enzo Councillor
SAVOIE, Jason Councillor
ZUCCATO, Amy Councillor (1)
(I) Incumbent

FIRE DEPARTMENT NEWS

The Prince Township Volunteer Fire Dept. will
be conducting their annual 2014 Smoke
Detector Campaign during the months of
October and November. Firefighters will be
visiting your home to check your smoke
detectors.

RECREATION COMMITTEE

The recreation committee will be meeting
Tuesday October 21%, 2014 at 7 p.m. in the
library. Topic — rink board set up
Everyone welcome!

CHANGE YOUR CLOCK,
CHANGE YOUR BATTERIES

On November 2", you set your clocks back
one hour. When you change your clocks,
change the batteries in your smoke alarms too!




BUILDING PERMITS

Please remember that building permits are
required for re-shingling, new windows & doors,
siding etc., as well as houses, garages and
accessory buildings.

Please call the municipal office at 779-2992 if
you have any questions.

911 SIGNS

Residents are requested to make sure that 911
civic number signs are clear of trees, etc. The
sign should be visible by emergency personnel
from 100 ft.

ROADS

The road crew would like to advise everyone
about poison ivy in the Township. Poison lvy
has been located on Gagnon Rd near the bridge
and on Prince Lake Rd near the swamp.
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Best Start Hub

Connecting Chdren and Faifies with Community Services and Schools

Early Learning Circle

Early learning circle provides children with an
opportunity to learn and explore through
discussion of experiences and individuality. We
will include a variety of fun, interactive and
hands-on activities for children, reinforcing
listening and socialization skills. Every Monday,
Tuesday and Wednesday at 11:00am.

Community Christmas for Kids Crafts

We will be having free craft activities available
for children of all ages to participate in with their
families:

*Monday, December 1, 2014 to Friday,
December 5, 2014

Paper Plate Penguin 11:00am-1:30pm

*Monday, December 8, 2014 to Friday
December 12, 2014

Glitter Glue A Snowflake 11:00am-
1:30pm

*Monday, December 15, 2014 to
Friday, December 19, 2014

Snowman On A Stick 11:00am-1:30pm

Adult accompaniment and pre-
registration is required.

Please call 705-779-3627 for more
information.

Christmas Craft Corner

Our Christmas Craft Corner is filled
with easy creative Christmas crafts so
cute that you could give them as gifts
to someone special. Come join us and
make some of these fun and
inexpensive crafts. Begins Saturday
November 29, 2014 at 11:00 am for
four weeks.

Christmas Celebration

Join us on Wednesday, December 10,
2014 from 10:00am to 11:00am for
games, crafts, goodies and singing
carols to ring the holidays! We will also
have a special guest appear for
pictures! Please note that we are
asking all families to bring a canned
good for donation to our local food
bank. Registration is required. Please
call 705-779-3627.

Please note that Prince Township
Best Start Hub will be closed
Monday, December 23, 2013 until
Sunday, January 5, 2014. We are
open again on

Monday, January 6, 2014.

Hours

Monday to Friday 9:00-3:00pm
Thursday, also 6:00-8:00pm
Saturday 10:00-3:00pm

Visit us on Facebook: Parent/Child Resource
Centre “Best Start Hub”

Or Google: Parent/Child Resource Centre “Best
Start Hub” if you do not have Facebook

Email: prince.beststarthub@hotmail.com

Prince

. TOWNSHIP
Public Lib

LIBRARY NEWS

oy

The Prince Township Public
Library Board is looking for new
Members to join its board

Meetings are held the first Wednesday of every
month, from September — June, at 10:00 a.m. If
you are interested in joining the Board, please
fill out an application at the Office. Eligible
applicants must meet the following criteria:

o Atleast 18 years old,;

o Is a Canadian citizen;

o A resident of Prince Township

Please contact the Library at 705-779-2992
x105 or 779-3653 if you have any questions or
concerns.

RESIGNATION: At our September meeting
the Board accepted with regrets the
resignation of Brian Kucherepa. We thank
him for his many years as a Board member,
chairperson, a volunteer in the library and
at the book sales.




THANK YOU : to the residents who
supported the joint Prince Women'’s Institute
and Library Alzheimer’s Coffee Break on
Friday September 05

BOOK CLUB: THE PAINTED GIRLS by
Cathy Marie Buchanan is rescheduled to
Thursday October 02 at 7:00 p.m. in the
Library.

On November 27 at 7:00 p.m. we will
be discussing LONE WOLF by Jodi Picoult.

RECOMMENDED BOOKS : Our
McNaughton selections are: THE LONG
WAY HOME an Armand Gamache book,
by Louise Penny. Armand is happily retired
in Three Pines until his neighbour and
friend Clara tells him her artist husband
Peter has failed to come home. As they
journey deeper into Quebec, they discover
the terrible damage done by a sin-sick soul.
WINDIGO ISLAND by William Kent
Kreuger. Cork O'Connor battles vicious
villans both mythical beasts the Windigo
and modern to rescue a young girl after the
body of her friend is found washed up on
the island in Lake Superior.

We have had excellent donations and they
are being catalogued. Some are to be
found on the back bookcase or in the
revolving bookcase.

STUDENTS or VOLUNTEERS: We are
looking for help in the library either as a
substitute or helping to move books. Please

leave your name if you are
interested at the library ext. 105
COMMUNITY CALENDARS: We
thank all who have purchased
calendars for 2015. We thank our
advertisers for their support and
ask that you support them. You will
be notified when the calendars
come in.

LIBRARY HOURS: We are now on
WINTER HOURS

TUESDAY: 6:00- 8:00 p.m.
Wednesday: 2:00 —4:00p.m.
Thursday : 10:00a.m.-noon, 2:00-
4:00p.m. and 6:00- 8:00 p.m.
Friday: 10:00a.m.-noon, 2:00-
4:00p.m.

Saturday 10:00 to noon EXCEPT
ON A HOLIDAY WEEKEND
CLOSED SUNDAY and
MONDAY

Please put all items in a plastic
bag before you place them in the
drop off box, so that they won’t
get wet or damaged.

Many thanks to all who came out in the
pouring rain to support Prince
Women's Institute, Prince Township
Public Library and Prince Township
Alzheimer’s Coffee Break on Friday,
September 5, 2014. The donations
totaled $110.00 for this worthy cause.
On behalf of all the groups, | thank
you.

Sandy Fulcher

Administrator’s Council Report

Hinppy Thanigiving!
To You And Your Family

| hope you get to enjoy time with your family and
friends over the holiday.

Council accepted the resignation of Ron
Amadio, from Council, effective August 15"
Because the resignation was within 90 days of
the election, this seat will remain vacant until the
new council takes office in December 2014.
Thank you, Ron, for your years of service and
dedication to the municipality!

Council also accepted the resignation of Bill
MacKenzie from the road department. Bill has
moved on to a new position and the Council and
Staff wish him all the best in his new endeavour.

Lupus is an autoimmune disease that can cause
severe damage to the tissue and organs in the
body and can sometimes lead to death. Council
has been asked to declare October as Lupus
Awareness Month, to increase public and
private sector funding for medical research,
targeted education programs and worldwide
recognition.

The nominations for candidates in the municipal
election closed on September 12, 2014. Since
there will be an election for Reeve, Council and
3 of the 4 school boards, you may have
candidates coming by or calling for support.

The Women'’s Institute is hosting an All
Candidates Meeting at the Township
Community Centre on October 8, 2014 at 7:00
pm. This will be set up as a formal question
period. Come out and hear what the candidates




have to say.

Make sure you check with the office or the
candidates to make sure your name is on the
voter's list.

The township has declared the 1999 Chevrolet
% ton truck as surplus. It has 321,200 km, tires
are approximately 75% tread - snow tires. They
are the same tires as below, but not studded.
Council has set a minimum bid of $500.

There are also 6 almost new tires -
LT215/85R16 studded tires. Approximately
95% tread or better. Like new! Minimum bid on
the tires is $750.

If you are interested in these items, please
submit a sealed tender to the Township Office,
to my attention by 3 p.m. October 7, 2014. Your
bid must be accompanied by a cheque or cash
representing at least 10% of your bid.

CUPE and other labour partners are asking the
Township to recognize October 29, 2014 as
Child Care Worker & Early Childhood Educator
Appreciation Day. It is an opportunity to
recognize and acknowledge the contributions
these individuals make in our community.

|
Have a Safe and Happy Halloween!
Respectfully,

Peggy Greco
CAO/Clerk-Treasurer

If you have any questions, comments
or concerns, please contact the
Municipal Office, or any member of
Council:

Reeve

Ken Lamming (705)-779-2875
Cell (705)-971-3663

kKlamming@princetwp.ca

Councillors

lan Chambers  (705)-779-3364
ichambers@princetwp.ca

David Yanni (705)-779-3170
dyanni@princetwp.ca

Amy Zuccato (705)-257-2757
azuccato@princetwp.ca

BY-LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICER
Dave Harnish is not available at this
time, so please direct complaints to
Lou Salvalaggio. He is the alternate
By-Law Enforcement Officer for Prince
Township.

Lou Salvalaggio

Home: 705-949-2067
Cottage: 705-779-2234
Cell: 705-255-0043

ANIMAL CONTROL OFFICER
Barbie Rudnicki (705)779-3100

COUNCIL MEETING
SCHEDULE

Council Meeting and
Planning Matters

Tuesday, October 14", 2014
6:45 pm

Agendas can be picked up at the
municipal office after 4:00 p.m. on
the Friday before.

Thanksgiving, after all,
is a word of action.
~W.J. Cameron
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RENTAL WANTED

My husband and I with our 2 boys are looking
for a place to rent over the winter. We want to
stay in this area to avoid moving our children
out of their school. We need to find a place by
the end of October.

My contact information is: Lynne Tanninen
(705)-206-6777

We are non-smoking, no pets and very clean.
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Creature Comforts

Help make a sheltered animal’s day better by
supporting our furry friends at the Sault Ste.
Marie Humane Society. The Humane Society is
in need of toys for dogs, cats, gerbils, hamsters,
and rabbits. They also are in need of blankets,
pet beds, cat houses, stuffed toys, wood
shavings (for small critter cages), treats, and
canned pet food. Any old pillows, towels, or
blankets you may have are also very valuable to
the animals, and can make them significantly
more comfortable. Any gift, large or small, for
the animals at the Humane Society would make
a huge difference. In order to make it
convenient, Melissa Reed has placed a
donation box by the front entrance of the Prince
Township Office at 3042 Second Line West for
donations, or you can call Melissa at (705)779-
2736 for pick up. The donations will periodically
be dropped off at the Humane Society.

Community Development Corporation

m OF SAULT STE. MARIE & AREA =
A Community Faturcs Development Corpisiation SN e

y <

BUSINESS LOANS ($1,000 - $500,000)

for new and existing businesses
FREE ADVICE

OSEB ($17,500+)

Business start-up/purchase existing business
Up to 42 weeks of benefits and

entrepreneurial skills development

(for El or El reach-back individuals)

R\a.  Call: 705-942-9000
Canadd  www.ssmcdc.com

EMPLOYMENT
ONTARIO

Treasures, Tea, and a Cuppa
Country Colours!

The Friends of the Prince Township
Library News

Saturday, October 04 at the Prince
Township Community Centre

Join the Friends of the Prince Township
Library and the Prince Women's
Institute for Treasures, Tea, and a
Cuppa Country Colours in a
Princely Setting.

Hours are from 11:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Browse through tables of treasure by
local artists and crafters to find unique
gift items or delve into collectible
books for sale by the Friends.

Enjoy a tea or coffee break, including a
home-baked dessert for $5.00/serving
($2.50 for children).

Table Rentals: Artists and crafters
may rent tables at $10.00 each, and
tables may be shared. No flea market
items, please.

To reserve a table, contact Marguerite
La Haye at 705-779-3907
(mclahaye@xplornet.ca) or Judy
McGonigal at 705-779-3643.

CHRISTMAS IS FAST
APPROACHING

JOY-Full Socks
a
Christmas Campaign

JOYfull Socks was launched three year ago by
Leslie Cassidy-Amadio. She is launching this
campaign again in hopes of matching or
exceeding the successful inaugural years.

It is very easy to be involved. You can purchase
a pair of socks, men’s, women’s or children’s
and fill them with age and gender appropriate
grooming articles.

The filled socks and donations are presented to
patrons of the Soup Kitchen Community Centre,
and additional six other charities, in Sault Ste.
Marie.

Please bring your donation by December 5™,
2014 to the Prince Township Office at 3042
Second Line West or call Leslie (705) 779-2836
for pick up.




The following are paid political
advertisements and in no way represent
the views and opinions of the Township.

Paid advertisements are available for any
candidate running for office in the
Township.

VOTE ANTOINETTE BLUNT
FOR REEVE

Call: 705-779-3223 or
705-542-3504

Email: ironsideconsult@bellnet.ca

| have worked hard for you, over the last
four years. Experience is what is needed,
to keep taxes low and improvements
happening.

RE-ELECT KEN LAMMING
FOR REEVE

Your Voice for Prince

Vote DAVE AMADIO
for Councillor

Integrity. Dedication. Leadership.

(705) 779-2836

- LISTEN

- LEARN

- PLAN
Wy @ -EDUCATE
27 - DELIVER

499 - Executp)

LECT ENZO PALUMBO FOR
COUNCILLOR TO SERVE YOU

MOOSE HIDE BOOKS

~ Alocal independent book publisher
& 5 4+ and featuring an on-line book store
9917 with trade books and down-loadable

. e-books of adventure, biographies,
fioke detective, westerns, mystery,
cowboy poetry and tall tales for all ages.

P
it

Elect
Mike Matthews

MichaelMatthews@sympatico.ca

Prince Township
Councillor

For any assistance getting out to vote call 705-779-3575
Election Day Monday Oct 27...Early Poll Saturday Oct 18

Support local independent business and talented authors.
Visit www.moosehidehooks.com and click on the Store
Tab for direct purchase of books and e-books.

Jessica O’Donnell
Jessica@staxable.ca
www.staxable.ca

Cell: (705) 941-0735

Home: (705) 779-3154

STAXABLE INCOME TAX SERVICE

2903 Second Line West
Prince Township, ON P6A 6K4

Personal Income Tax
Small Business Income Tax
New Home / Renovation HST rebate

“Don’t spend your
return, trying to file
your return!”




Ten Halloween Safety Tips

1. Children should be accompanied by an adult.
2. Children should wear clothing that can easily
be seen at night. Retro-reflective materials are
best.

3. Children should trick or treat in one well-
known area and not wander into unknown
neighborhoods.

4. All candy should be inspected by an adult to
make sure that no one has tampered with it. If it
looks suspicious, the police should be
contacted.

5. Children should avoid stray animals.

6. Children should wear masks that do not
interfere with vision. Better yet, they can avoid
masks by wearing makeup.

7. Children should watch for moving vehicles
when crossing streets.

8. Costumes should be short enough that the
child will not trip.

9. Trick or treaters should dress appropriately
for the weather and carry a flashlight.

10. For extra safety, organize a Halloween party
for children in your neighborhood.

Halloween safety: Tips for families

Halloween can be a fun and exciting time for
kids. These safety tips for parents, children and
homeowners will help keep everyone safe and
happy this Halloween.

For parents:

Do not use masks. Masks make it hard
for children to see what's around them,
including cars. Try a hypoallergenic (less likely

to cause an allergic reaction), non-toxic
make-up kit instead.

Make or buy costumes in light-
coloured material. Place strips of
reflective tape on the back and front,
so that drivers can better see your
child.

Costumes should fit properly to
prevent trips and falls. Avoid items
such as oversized shoes, high heels,
long dresses or capes.

Put your child’s name, address
and phone number on his costume.

Children under 10 should be
accompanied by an adult for trick or
treating. By the age of 10, some
children are ready to go trick-or-
treating with a group of friends.

If your child is going out without an
adult:

Make sure your child is in a
group of at least 3 people.

Give them a flashlight. A cell
phone is also a good idea if you have
one.

Draw a map outlining the route
they should follow. Ask them to call you
if they plan to go on a street that isn't
on the route.

Set a curfew (and make sure
they have a watch with them).

Tell your children not to eat
anything until they get home.

For children and youth:

Carry a white bag or pillowcase
for your candy, or add some reflective
tape.

Bring a cell phone, in case you
need to make an emergency phone
call.

Always travel in groups. Be sure there
are at least 3 of you at all times.

Let your parents know where you're
going to be at all times.

Don't visit houses that are not well lit.
Never go inside a stranger's house.

Walk on the sidewalk whenever
possible. If there's no sidewalk, walk on the side
of the road facing traffic.

Don't criss-cross back and forth across
the street. Work your way up one side of the
street, and then start on the other.

If you have any allergies, tell the person
who is giving out the treats.

Don't eat any of your treats before you
get home. When home, ask your parents look
through your treats with you to make sure
everything is okay.

For homeowners:

Turn on outdoor lights, and replace

burnt-out bulbs.

Remove items from your yard or porch
that might trip a child.

Sweep wet leaves from your steps and
sidewalk.

Use alternative to candles in your
pumpkins, such as a flashlight or a battery-
operated candle. If you are using a candle, don’t
leave the pumpkin unattended.

Remember that some children have food
allergies. Consider giving treats other than
candy, such as stickers, erasers or yo-yos.
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Fire Safety Tips

Burns — The Need For Caution

Every year in Canada, severe injuries and
deaths occur as a result of burns and scalds.
Sadly, many of these injuries affected children
and could have easily been prevented. Usually,
it's children's curiosity that gets them into
trouble. They come across a lighter or matches,
or they manage to get too close to a baseboard
heater or a hot stove element.

Burns from Hot Liquids

= When bathing children, always turn cold
water on first before the hot. Test the water
temperature before allowing your child to get
into the bathtub or shower. Consider
adjusting your hot water heater to a
maximum temperature of 49°C or 120°F.

= Children should not play with a hot water
tap. Teach them to turn the cold water on
first.

* Avoid carrying or holding children while you
are drinking a hot beverage.

Burns from Household Appliances

= Turn pot handles towards the centre of the
stove.

= Keep cords for electrical appliances such as
deep fryers, kettles, steam irons and
toasters out of the reach of children.

»  Supervise children near lamps with
accessible hot light bulbs.

= Store items that interest children, such as
cookies, away from the immediate area
around the kitchen stove.

= Keep children away from stationary and
portable heaters.

Lighters and Matches

Every year hundreds of fires are
started by children playing with lighters
or matches. Many of these fires are
caused by children under the age of
five. Children as young as 18 months
have caused fires by operating lighters.
Disposable lighters sold by retailers
must be child-resistant, but remember,
child-resistant does not mean
childproof. Store lighters out of sight
and out of the reach of children and do
not remove the child safety devices
from the lighter. Remember to:

= Teach children that lighters and
matches are not toys.

= |nstruct young children to tell an
adult if they find lighters or
matches.

= Set a good example: always use
lighters and matches responsibly.

= |Install and maintain smoke alarms.

= Supervise your children's play.

Prevention is the best way to keep your
home safe from fire. For more
information on fire prevention, contact
your local Fire Department.

Quick Facts on CO
WHAT IS IT: A colourless, odourless
and tasteless gas.

SIGNS: Stuffy air, water vapour,
backdraft and soot from a fireplace.

SYMPTOMS: Headaches, weakness,
nausea, vomiting and loss of muscle
control. They can be mistaken for flu
symptoms.

EFFECTS: If inhaled, carbon monoxide
deprives the blood of oxygen. Prolonged
exposure can lead to unconsciousness, brain
damage or death.

CAUSES: Blocked or dirty vents, flues,
chimneys and furnaces, as well as improper
ventilation of burning fireplaces or woodstoves.

DEATHS: Approximately 200 per year.

PREVENTION: Annual inspection and cleaning
of:
= Furnaces
=  Chimneys
= Fireplaces
= Other fuel-burning equipment
such as gas dryers

Safety tips on how to avoid carbon
monoxide poisoning
INSTALL at least one carbon monoxide
detector in your home.

ENSURE a wood or coal-burning stove is
properly installed and vented.

DON'T operate a gasoline-powered engine,
kerosene stove or charcoal grill in a closed
space.

BARBECUE grills should never be operated
indoors.

CHECK clothes dryer vents that open outside
the house for lint.

CHECK forced air fans for proper ventilation.
If you suspect carbon monoxide in your

home, get out immediately and call the fire
department.




The following are paid political
advertisements and in no way represent
the views and opinions of the Township.

Paid advertisements are available for any

candidate running for office in the
Township.

VOTE ANTOINETTE BLUNT
FOR REEVE

Call: 705-779-3223 or

- LISTEN

- LEARN

- PLAN

S - EDUCATE
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LECT ENZO PALUMBO FOR
COUNCILLOR TO SERVE YOU

705-542-3504

Email: ironsideconsult@bellnet.ca

| have worked hard for you, over the last
four years. Experience is what is needed,
to keep taxes low and improvements
happening.

RE-ELECT KEN LAMMING
FOR REEVE

Your Voice for Prince

Vote DAVE AMADIO
for Councillor

Integrity. Dedication. Leadership.

(705) 779-2836

Elect
Mike Matthews

MichaelMatthews @sympatico.ca

Prince Township
Councillor

For any assistance getting out to vote call 705-779-3575
Election Day Monday Oct 27...Early Poll Saturday Oct 18

MOOSE HIDE BOOKS

A local independent book publisher
,ir and featuring an on-line book store
2/ with trade books and down-loadable
™\ e-books of adventure, biographies,
Eefi©  detective, westemns, mystery,
cowboy poetry and tall tales for all ages.

Support local independent business and talented authos.
Visit www.moosehidebooks.com and click on the Store

Tab for direct purchase of books and e-books.

A

Jessica O’Donnell
Jessica@staxable.ca
www.staxable.ca

Cell: (705) 941-0735

Home: (705) 779-3154

STAXABLE INCOME TAX SERVICE

2903 Second Line West
Prince Township, ON P6A 6K4

Personal Income Tax
Small Business Income Tax
New Home / Renovation HST rebate

“Don’t spend your
return, trying to file
your return!”




Fpeue))

Yed Loy uonesodion ucuEmo_u»oQ saiming Aylunwwon) y

v VIV 22 ANV ALS IINVS 10

WO PIVSS MMM
409U a3s ys
I5Y3 32935 viggrey
£ 3y sy PSIN
vImasvIned wrovvy s -

\SQ\\EG\_ G&LA \SSA WWQ\SJMJ\_M. =

S3ISSIVISNA
®\<_ﬁm\v® vy MIN

SV

e, i 2y 2R

3PNV SIYUIS PVID SMYAD0AL

5,9U( surpuedxy J0
JSsauIsng e gurndaelg




 .§

’ N

ey iy A A

‘ 5 0 _mmd_ TNy __.@
. o R = B A s s i e 3 ,,... 2
......_ . .f.. . .r.“\ ..,. ,.,._...,.4. ..4.. ,.
.. .. .u‘., ....,, \..,;\.\,..u..\.

)

.,.,...,...>r.”.
g . alzs .x..i ) SR

) et L ml.r > \
- ! 4

o A ,{.41\, e EY
P \.‘/.. LI N e

) o N T g

M P s ,./..1 oA

e G e s A Y
&) up I E D

Y s : ; }.\.\FJM;:‘,‘ S
S R

0 S

\__.Jz Y
Tty




